Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

TACLOBAN CITY DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE
New Bus Terminal, Brgy. 91, Abucay, Tacloban City

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
July 23, 2025

Subject: Postponement of Pre-Bid Conference, Submission, Dropping and
Opening of Bids for Contract ID No. 25GIM0004.

This notice of postponement is issued to notify PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS that the pre-
bid conference, submission, dropping and opening of bids will be Postponed due to
IQA Audit CY 2025 from July 21-25, 2025 for the above Stated Contract, as

follows:
Contract ID Procurement FROM TO
No. Activities (as advertised in (as Revised)
PhilGEPS and
Website)
Pre-Bid Conference July 25, 2025 at July 28, 2025 at
9:00 A.M. 9:00 A.M.
25GIM0004 Submission/Dropping | On or before August 6, On or before
of Bids 2025, until 9:00 A.M. August 11, 2025
until 9:00 A.M.
Opening of Bids August 6, 2025 after August 11, 2025
9:00 A.M. after 9:00 A.M.

For information and guidance to all concern.

Rﬂaﬁn B. DE GUZMAN

BAC C%per on
RO.16 RIC



